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The San Bernardino County Registrar of Voters reminds voters that the Statewide General 
Election will be held on Tuesday, Nov. 6. There are about 940,000 voters in San Bernardino 
County eligible to vote in this election. 
 
The polls are open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on Election Day. Voters can find their assigned polling 
place:  

 On the back cover of their Voter Information Guide 

 Online at SBCountyElections.com 

 By calling the Registrar of Voters at (800) 881-VOTE (8683) or (909) 387-8300 
 
Mail ballot voters who have not yet returned their voted mail ballots can still return them via the 
U.S. Post Office, as long as the ballots are postmarked on or before Election Day, Nov. 6, 2018, 
and received no later than three business days after the election in order for their ballot to be 
counted. 
 
Alternatively, voters can deliver their voted ballot to any one of 57 mail ballot drop off locations, 
to one of the six early vote sites, or to any of the 402 polling places on Election Day. Five early 
vote sites will also have mail ballot drive-thru drop-offs on Election Day so voters can deliver 
their ballots without having to get out of their cars. All mail ballot drop-off locations, early voting 
sites, and polling places can be found on Registrar of Voters website SBCountyElections.com. 
 
Citizens who missed the Oct. 22 voter registration deadline still have an opportunity to register 

and vote in this election. A conditional voter registration application must be submitted in person 

on or before Election Day at the Registrar of Voters or at one of the five other early vote sites. 

After completing a voter registration application, the voter will be provided with a provisional 

ballot to vote at that location.  

 

All six of the early vote sites will be open on Saturday, Nov. 3. Visit SBCountyElections.com to 

view a complete list of these locations, addresses, and hours. 

 
For more information about this election, visit the Registrar of Voters website at 
SBCountyElections.com, or call (909) 387-8300.  
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